
From: John Maley
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: St Leonards South Residential Project
Date: Saturday, 25 May 2019 6:03:32 PM

Hi

I would like to raise several concerns about the current plans.

There has been a lack of proper consultation with the local community on this.  The
Developers have indicated they should not pay the SIC levy - this is disgraceful and
developers should not be exempt from this levy.  They want to now increase the height of
some of the  developments.

I would ask that IPC rejects the current plans and sends them back for genuine community
consultation.

Thank you.

John Maley
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